Sub : Request to display Admission notice in the website of your host institution reg.
 
Madam / Sir,
Greetings from IGNOU Regional Centre Kolkata!
You are aware that Indira Gandhi National Open University (IGNOU) has further extended the last date of admission for January 2022 academic session up to 15th March 2022 to all its academic programmes offered through Open and Distance Learning (ODL) and online mode. The last date has also been extended for submission of Re-Registration form for January 2022 session till 15th March 2022. The university has launched several new programmes like MA (Corporate Social Responsibility (MACSR), MA Jyotish (MAJY), MA Urdu (MUD), M.A. Environmental and Occupational Health, MSc Environmental Science (MSCENV), MSc information security, MA entrepreneurship, MA in Urban Studies (MAUS), BA (Hons) Sanskrit BASKH, B.A.(Hons)Urdu BAUDH, Post Graduate Diploma in Animal Welfare (PGDAW), Anuvaad Evam Rupantaran Mein Snatakottar Pramanpatra (PGCAR), PG Diploma in Development Communication (PGDDC), PG Diploma in Corporate Social Responsibility (PGDCSR), Post Graduate Diploma in Migration and Diaspora, Certificate in Sanskrit Sambhshan (SSB), Certificate in Gender, Agriculture, Sustainable Development (CGAS) etc. for the learners. The learners may apply for ODL programmes at online admission portal https://ignouadmission.samarth.edu.in and for Online mode programmes at https://ignouiop.samarth.edu.in as per their interest and eligibility criteria. 
 
We would highly appreciate, if you could display the attached admission notice on the website of your host institution so that interested and eligible students may be aware of admission in different programmes of IGNOU.
It is also requested to forward the screen shot of the notice displayed in your website to us for our record.
With  regards,   
 
Dr. Shiva Kumar G. N.
Regional Director

